
Commentary on dairy, exports and trade 

OTTAWA, June 22, 2015 — A paper released today by CAPI addresses certain issues facing 

Canada's dairy sector, rising dairy imports, the prospect for growing exports, and the connection 

between international producer subsidies, the impact on sustainability and implications for 

Canada's agri-food sector as a whole and the country's future trade agenda. 

PDF of the commentary 

 

http://capi-icpa.ca/pdfs/2015/CAPI_DairyCommentary_June2015.pdf

